
OFFICE OF THE CONTROLLER OF EXAMINATIONS: TEZPUR UNIVERSITY: NAPAAM 

 

NOTIFICATION 

DATED 26.05.2014 

 

This is for information of all concerned that the 12th Convocation of the University will be held 

on 20th November, 2014.The detailed notification will be issued shortly. 

 

Issued with due approval. 

 

 

 

Sd/- ( L. Boral) 

Controller of Examinations 


